To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 12:09:27

Please do not allow road works within a 2 mile perimeter of the Stonehenge World Heritage Site.So
that future generations can view the splendour in a natural surroundings.Also no to a tunnel in close

proximity.
Donald Slater





